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For further information: 

Call: 1300 916 221 

Email: northernconnector@lendlease.com 

Visit: dpti.sa.gov.au/northernconnector 

North-South Corridor 
Northern Connector Project 
New traffic lights for Port Wakefield and Hodgson Roads junction, Bolivar 

As part of the Northern Connector Project, new traffic lights will be operational at the junction of Port Wakefield 
and Hodgson Roads providing safe access from the Northern Connector. 

From 5am, Friday, 14 February, new traffic lights will be in operation with new line markings to guide 
motorists and pedestrians (refer to map).  

Motorists may experience short term delays during the early hours of Friday morning during testing and 
commissioning of the new traffic lights. Please take care driving through the area and observe all signage. 

Ongoing works: Speed and lane restrictions will continue to apply in the vicinity of the junction including Port 

Wakefield, Bolivar and Hodgson Roads for the completion of the Bolivar Interchange.  

Thank you for your patience as these important works are undertaken. 

More information 

Contact the Project Team on 1300 916 221 or email northernconnector@lendlease.com. 

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com.au and download the app, available for 

both Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au.  
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